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For the attention of Canterbury Planning Department  
 
I strongly object to the proposed development of Brooklands Farm on the grounds of already significant 
development around Whitstable that has led to more cars and more sewage. Brooklands development will add yet 
more stress on our services, increase the   likelihood of flooding, place additions  demand on water resources, cause 
further loss of cherished countryside and loss of agricultural land.  
 
 
John Maas 
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